
 
 

The GLOBE Academy 
 

Strategic Planning Committee Report 
 

26 August 2019 
 

Committee Chair: Katie Monroe 
 
Report Type: Update 
 
Updates: 
 

I. Guiding Team held its first meeting of the Academic Year on 8/15 
 

II. Moving forward in each area of Strategic Plan: 
III. NorthStar Partners will be (if contract approved) providing external support for Core 

Instruction & Organizational Development 
a. Instructional Guiding Team (focused on Core Instruction initiative) will meet 

monthly 
b. Organizational Development Guiding Team will convene in parallel. 
c. Roles, responsibilities, and job descriptions are being clarified.  Organizational 

Chart is nearly complete. 
IV. Several vendors have responded to RFP seeking external support for DEI Initiative – 

interviews are being scheduled 
V. Facilities team has been working on the master plan for UC and plan to start on Phase I 

of LC soon.  
 

VI. By design, faculty and staff are doing much of the “heavy lifting.”  Board and senior 
leaders will share input and feedback and approve decisions.  GLOBE community will be 
asked to share input and feedback as well. 
 

VII. Presentations/updates to the Board will be made 3 times this Academic Year by 
NorthStar.  Information will be sent in advance of those sessions so that board members 
have time to read and reflect on the documents and meeting time can be optimally 
utilized for discussion and feedback. 
 

VIII. Strategic Planning Committee meeting will be scheduled in September – date and time 
TBD. 

 
End of Report 


